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The Student Conduct Board meets on an as needed basis throughout the year.  Generally, we have a 
training session for new members during January or Early February.  That event has not been set at this 
time.  When the board does meet it is only three members at a time to meet with students involved in 
an incident.  We have not had any cases go to the board yet, this academic year.  


